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 Brothers and Sisters 

Many members question why we push so hard to keep our organization 100% Plus. It is all about our veterans and 
their families. If we lose our members, who is going to work our programs? Who will go to the hospitals and 
volunteer? Who is going to speak up and tell Congress to stop balancing the budget on the backs of our veterans? 
With our numbers, we speak volumes when we ask Congress to support our veterans and make sure they are taken 
care of. So, make sure you are not leaving any of our members behind. Keep working with your membership 
chairman.   THAT ONE MORE MEMBER HELPS. 

Remember if problems or questions on anything---PLEASE, PLEASE call President Cheryl or me and we’ll get help 
your way.   Our goal is to have all Auxiliaries remain healthy this year.   

There are many Resources available to you on the VFW Auxiliary website on all levels on building your VFW 
Auxiliary Foundation and the various programs. Check it out. 

GOD BLESS AND HAPPY THANKSGIVING AS WE CONTINUE HONORING VETERANS TOGETHER. 

Linda Moran Chief-of-Staff 

Loopylin1950@gmail.com   920-337-9922 
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